


F. No. 6/17/2022-DGTR 
Government of India 

Department of Commerce 
Ministry of Commerce & Industry 

(Directorate General of Trade Remedies) 
4th Floor, Jeevan Tara Building, 

5, Parliament Street, New Delhi- 110001 
 

Dated: 11.05.2023 

 

To, 

 

All Interested Parties, 

 

Subject: Request for extension of time for filing response in anti-dumping investigation 

concerning imports of Flexible Slabstock Polyol originating in or exported from China 

PR and Thailand. 

 

1. With respect to the above-mentioned subject investigations, request has been received 

from exporters/producers/importers for extension of time to file Questionnaire Responses. 

 

2. The request has been considered and it has been decided to grant additional time to file 

the Questionnaire Response by 25th May 2023. 

 

3. It is advised that all the interested producers / exporters / importers / users may file their 

response within the stipulated time as extended above. Since, the investigation is time 

bound, no further request for extension of time would be considered by the Authority. 

 

4. It is also informed that no comment has been received on PCN from any of the parties 

within the stipulated time.  

 

5. This issues with the approval of Designated Authority. 

 

 

Sd/- 

(Rajiv Kumar Soni) 

Joint Director (FT) 

Tel. 011-23408728 

Email: jd12-dgtr@gov.in 
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